
 

Hi Mead Families, 
 
Teachers and students are working hard each day in 
the classroom.  We have a building wide focus this 
year on high expectations and excellence.  You can 
help us at home by making sure that the work your 
child does is excellent and complete.  We are looking 
ahead to the new online assessments and know that 
we need to raise the bar in order for our students to 
preform well.   
 
Building news: 
We were able to increase our Kindergarten Para time 
from 3 hours to 5 hours.  This means more support for 
our kindergarten classes.   
 
We welcome MaryAnn Spence as our new Counselor.  
She is currently the Counselor at Longmont Estates 
Elementary and will be half time at each school.   
We wish Laura Anna the best in her new role as Dean 
of Students at PRES and CES.   
 
------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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Important Dates and  
Other News: 
 
Nov.5  
PLC Late Start Day 
School begins at 11:25 
 
Nov. 11 
PAC/PTO 6:00 come join us for our PAC meeting with our Mayor, Gary Shields, as 
the guest speaker.   
 
Nov. 12 
Thanksgiving Lunch – for parents/grandparents 
Join your student during their regular lunchtime and enjoy a Thanksgiving Lunch.  
There is no need to preorder, just meet your child in the cafeteria.  Please bring 
a check or cash for your adult meal. Child’s meal $3.00, Adult meal $3.50 
 
Nov. 24-28 Thanksgiving Break 

 

We will miss your child during our Thanksgiving Break.  Enjoy special family time 
together.  I feel very thankful for all of the students and families of our great 
school.  What a wonderful place to work.  The teachers and staff care, are 
dedicated, supportive and I’m so thankful for each of them as well.   
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Attendance is so important for your child’s learning.  Please help make sure 
your child is here and on time every day.  Every minute of instruction counts!   

 

Website and Facebook 

Our Website will be updated within the next month, you can still go 
to: mes.stvrain.k12.co.us  This will continue to be our web address 
but we are looking forward to a more user friendly format in the very 
near future.  

Friend us on Facebook at Mead Elementary School for regular updates, 
pictures, and more. 

 

. 

~ Ms. Betsy Porter, M.A. Ed. 
	
  

  
 
 
 
  

      

Happy	
  Thanksgiving!	
  	
  


